






Figures for discipline investigations from 1 st July to date were outlined and Ashley 
advised that where cases were not proven feedback would be given. He advised 
that player registration and e-mail addresses will become compulsory and 
highlighted the benefits of using Match day & PayPal. 

Ray thanked those who had made presentations as well as the team at Surrey 
FA. 

4. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chair

There was no other business, so Ray thanked all present for attending.

Ray highlighted the State of Play survey that will be carried out next May and the
target is for 6,500 to 7,000 surveys to be completed; details will be circulated in
January/ February 2020.

5. Closure

The meeting closed at 7.53pm.


